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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to the last newsletter of this academic year and what a year it’s been! Today saw us say 
goodbye to our fabulous year 6 pupils as they head off onto the next phase of their learning 
journey. All of us here are incredibly proud of each and every one of the year group not just on the 
progress that they have made and all that they have achieved during their years at Lunsford 
Primary School but also on the resilience, maturity and understanding that they have 
demonstrated during these last months.  
 
We couldn’t be more proud of how each individual has handled the Covid lockdown, whether that 
be working from home or returning to school. Definitely a unique and lasting memory for each and 
every one of them! We wish them all the very best of luck and look forward to hearing of all their 
fabulous achievements in years to come.  
 
In addition to saying goodbye to our Year 6 children we also bid farewell today to Mrs Quinn and 
Mrs Jones.  May I take this opportunity on behalf of all in the Lunsford community to publicly thank 
Mrs Quinn and Mrs Jones for all that they have done and the huge difference that they have made 
to the lives of the many who have been privileged enough to know them over the years. With all 
good wishes to you Mrs Quinn and Mrs Jones as you begin your new adventures! We would also 
like to welcome Miss Lockyer who will be joining the office team in September.  
 
A special mention to those pupils who have been attending school since the start of lockdown who 
will now be experiencing their first break from school since February half term. I hope that you all 
enjoy a hugely well-deserved rest during these coming weeks.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank all children, staff, parents and governors for the part that you 
have all played in this most unprecedented of years here at Lunsford Primary School. Thank you 
for all your words of support, encouragement, patience and understanding in addition to the many 
acts of kindness that I have received. You have no idea how much these things have all meant to 
me during the recent months and these final weeks of term, thank you.  
 
I hope that you all have a thoroughly restful summer break and look forward to seeing you all back 
in school in September.  
 
Take care, stay alert and be kind 
 
Kjnd regards 

 
Mr G Anscombe 
Headteacher 
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